
OIL AND GAS DEVELOPMENT COMPANY LIMITED 
(SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT) 

ANNULMENT 

                  (SAY “NO TO CORRUPTION”) 
 

Reference our Tender Notice published in this newspaper on 25-07-2020, it is notified that Tender Enquiry # 

PROC-FA/CB/P&P/GEN-4516-A/2020 for Complete Skid Mounted Genset Package, due for opening on              
31-08-2020, has been annulled as per Instructions to Bidders Clause-27 and Tender Notice Clause-4. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
(Supply Chain Management) 
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